
Please do not pass SB223. It infringes on the rights of private schools per the 14th amendment which allows freedom of choice for 
parents to educate their children as they see fit. SB223 is an attempt to integrate private schools into the public school system which 
is not acceptable. We already pay taxes for public schools in addition to tuition for private schools. It is the right of private education 
to remain separate, SB223 is an overreach into private citizens rights.

Thanks in advance for voting “NO” for SB223.


